
Keeping in touch 
with Our Donors 
 

WINTER 2022 
 

 
  
Call: 
506.857.5488 
 
Click: 
FriendsFoundation.ca  
 
Come in: 
135 MacBeath Avenue 
Moncton E1C 6Z8 
 
Contact us by Email: 
Friends@HorizonNB.ca  
 
Interested in organizing a 
Special Event for the Friends? 
Call Katherine 870.2447. 
 
A legacy gift can make an 
impact at The Moncton Hospital. 
Call Hélène at 860.2307. 
 
Do you need some In Memoriam 
cards sent to you? Call 857.5488. 
 
For information on the Grateful 
Patient Program, please 
contact the Foundation Office or 
visit us on the web. There are 
also brochures available in 
various areas of the hospital. 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

	

 
The Friends of The Moncton 
Hospital and CHU Dumont 
Foundations have partnered in a 
new monthly online 50/50 raffle 
to raise funds to help both local 
hospitals.  
 
50% of the funds raised go to a 
monthly winner, and 50% will be 
divided equally between The 
Moncton Hospital and the Dr. 
Georges L-Dumont University 
Hospital Centre. 
 
Through a digital technology 
platform, tickets can be easily 
purchased online at the 
following price points: 
 

• 1 for $10 
• 3 for $20 
• 10 for $50 
• 25 for $100 

 
After buying tickets, purchasers 
will receive a confirmation email 
with their 50/50 registered 
numbers from a random 
selection system. 

 

                                                
The amount of the 50/50 
estimated take-home prize for 
the month will be displayed in 
real time on the site and will 
continue to grow as more 
people participate. 

Friends President and CEO, 
Greg King, hopes this initiative 
will inspire residents to support 
a good cause while entering for 
a chance to win.       

“We look forward to engaging 
with the community in this new 
electronic format to continue to 
raise much needed funds for 
our local hospitals” 

Purchasers must be in the 
province of New Brunswick at 
the time of purchase and be 19 
years of age or older to 
participate.   

Raffle details are available at 
www.gmh5050.com         

PLEASE PLAY RESPONSIBLY 
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